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October 17, 2023

Mr. and Mrs. Generous Donor
123 Main Street
Anywhere, FL 33071-6155

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Generous Donor

On behalf of the U.S. Naval Academy Alumni Association and Foundation, thank you for your recent 
support. Your gift helps ensure that the Naval Academy remains our Nation’s flagship undergraduate 
education, leadership, and character development institution.

The receipt for your gift is noted below including all relevant documentation to retain for tax 
purposes. Please contact Gift Administration at giftadministration@usna.com or contact me directly 
at 410-295-4122, if you have any questions regarding this information or any inquiries on your giving 
status.

Thank you for being an essential part of our Naval Academy family. We look forward to keeping you 
updated on our progress and the impact of your support.

Warm regards,

Victoria M. Sever
Director, Gift Administration
U.S. Naval Academy Alumni Association & Foundation

Please retain this your tax records. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
The U.S. Naval Academy Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) organization. Federal Tax ID 23-7003516.

Date Description Gift Amount

9/26/2023 Naval Academy Fund $50.00


